A SMOOTH GREEN

and

GOoOD HOTEL SERVICE

are alike in this—they are prod-
ucts of long experience and pro-
fessional skill!

HOTEL SHERMAN

CHICAGO

offers you the biggest dollar’s worth of hotel
comfort and service in America. 1700 rooms
and 1700 baths are available at these remarkable
prices:

150 rooms . . . $2.50
350 rooms . . . 295
500 rooms . . . 3.50
300 rooms . . . 3.95

Rates for Two—from $5

Interior of Living Room, ‘‘House on the Roof,"”
opened by President Calvin Coolidge

HOTEL SHERMAN

CHICAGO
Randolph, Clark, Lake & La Salle Streets

THE COMING INTERNATIONAL
GOLF SHOW

and
ANNUAL MEETING
of

THE NATIONAL ASSOCIATION @

OF GREENKEEPEERS

CORDIAL invitation to all members and pros-

pective members of THE NATIONAL AS-
to attend the International Golf Show at the Hotel
Sherman, Chicago, the week of March 21-26 has been
received from Mr. Spearman Lewis, Manager of the
exhibition,

This is the finest possible opportunity for the green-
keepers of the United States and Canada to see for
themselves just how various pieces of golf course
equipment look and operate. Such an exhibition tends
to bring together thousands of men who are interested
in what goes to make good golfing conditions. [t
arouses a sense of good fellowship and helpfulness, and
gives greenkeepers a chance to become acquainted with
one another on a social basis,

The first annual meeting of THE NATIONAL
ASSOCIATION OF GREENKEEPERS OF AMER-
[CA will be held in the Louis XVI Room of the Hotel
Sherman on Saturday, March 26, the last day of the
show. In deciding upon the actual date of the annual
meeting, the officers of the Association took into con-
sideration the fact that as greenkeepers from all parts
of the country will attend for the greater part of Show
week, several informal meetings during the week will
be necessary. At these preliminary meetings, open dis-
cussions as to plans for the Saturday meeting will be
in order.

Mr. Lewis has reserved a special booth for the
National Association and Mr. W, Harlan Ware, Mana-
ger of the Convention Bureau of the Hotel Sherman,
offers accommodations for all greenkeepers who attend
during the big week. Reservations for rooms should
be sent direct to Mr. Ware, who will give them his
personal attention. All members and prospective mem-
bers of the National Association should begin laying
plans to attend. Make your reservations for rooms
as early as possible, Just remember how last-minute
instructions affect your work on the course, and give
Mr. Ware time enough to take care of you properly.

THE NATIONAL ASSOCIATION OF GREEN-
KEEPERS OF AMERICA, the officials in charge of
the International Golf Show, and the Hotel Sherman
join in welcoming every greenkeeper who arrives in
Chicago the week of March 21,




